
 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents                                                                                                                                                                                                         

On the onset of the new session, I thank the entire parent community who have repeatedly reposed 

faith in The Maurya School. This bond of mutual trust and kinship should remain intact till we are 

associated. I request you to not get influenced by sources that have been creating unrest and mistrust 

amongst us. Please read the following points carefully: 

1. All students till Class IX have been promoted to the next class. 

2. The annual charges levied are in accordance with the court orders. These have been calculated as 

directed by the courts and are over & above the tuition fee (Session 2019-20) and will compensate for 

the overall actual expenses incurred by the school for the current session. 

3. The school has been and will follow all the rulings of the courts that are applicable to Gurgaon 

schools. 

4. Following are the court orders related to schools as shared by the education department and 

various other agencies: 

a. Hon’ble High Court of Punjab and Haryana orders dated 30.06.2020 passed in CWP No. 7409 of 

2020. 

b. Hon’ble High Court of Punjab and Haryana interim orders dated 01.10.2020 passed in L.P.A  No. 620 

of 2020 titled as State of Haryana V/S Sarv Vidyalaya Sangh. 

c.  Hon’ble Supreme Court of India dated 12.03.2021 in SLP (C) Nos. 12924-19925/2021 read with the 

order of the Hon’ble Supreme Court dated 08.02.2021 in SLP ( C) Nos. 27907-27916/2019. 

5. As we are in the process of culminating the Session 2020-21, we request the parent community to 

clear the pending dues, if any, by today itself.  

6. All the parents who have shown their inability to pay in this session will be called to school 

personally in the coming week to share their fee payment schedule for the balance fee for Session 

2020-21.  

7. It is my ardent request to not get influenced by miscreants from outside agencies with political 

motives. We have always welcomed feedback and criticism which has helped as evolve. Let us get 

back to the same equation where we stride on a path together with a fundamental motive of quality 

education of our children. 

Regards 

Shalini Bajaj 


